

Yinnar South Primary School

Brewsters Road Yinnar South Vic 3869

Phone: 03 5169 1540 Fax: 03 5169 1654

E-mail: yinnar.south.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

Dear parent/guardian,

Yinnar South Primary School is looking forward to another great year of teaching and learning and would like to advise you of Yinnar South Primary School's voluntary financial contributions for 2023.

Schools provide students with free instruction to fulfil the standard Victorian curriculum and we want to assure you that all contributions are voluntary. Nevertheless, the ongoing support of our families ensures that our school can offer the best possible education and support for our students. We want to thank you for all your support, whether that's through fundraising or volunteering your time. This has made a huge difference to our school and the programs we can offer.

For further information on the Department's Parent Payments Policy please see a one-page overview attached.

Yours sincerely,

School Council